The Palmerston Curling Club is excited to be hosting the Ontario Elementary Curling
Championship from April 3-6, 2025. The club will be welcoming 64 teams from across the
province to participate. This opportunity will bring many new visitors to our area, providing an
opportunity to showcase the wonderful businesses, service clubs and people our community
has to offer.

In order to keep the cost affordable for those participating and visiting our community, we are
looking for community support! Are you, or your business interested in supporting and
contributing to this event? If so, check out the sponsorship opportunities below. We greatly
appreciate your consideration.

Contact elementarycurlingchampionship@amail.com or Chrissie Schneider (519.444.5896) with

any questions, or to make a contribution.

Thank you to the individuals and businesses that have contributed to this event thus far! We are
excited to create a memorable event for the young athletes that will be participating!
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SPONSORSHIP LEVELS
ONTARIO ELEMENTARY CURLING CHAMPIOMNSHIP — April 3-6, 2025

:
:

OPPORTUNITY BASE | BRONZE | SILVER
Sponsor recognized in program booklet

Sponsor listed on event website and on
soclal media adwertising

Sponsor listed on arena screens during
EwiEnt

Sponsor neceives two meal tickets to
opening ceremonies dinner

Sponsor logo s printed on arena ice
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sponsor logo is printed on participant
jackets

Sponsor gets wall sign hung in curling club
fior 1 wear

Sponsor logo is printed on the event
banner
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SPONSORSHIP AMOUNT | 5250 S500 51000 S2500

Thank-you fer your consideration, we appreciate your support,


mailto:elementarycurlingchampionship@gmail.com

